
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

This week has been another busy and rewarding one at school, filled with
moments that remind us just how special our learning community is.

I am immensely proud of the feedback we’ve received regarding our Year 1
children, who showed exemplary conduct and engagement on their Big
Bang Day. This was their very first train ride on a school trip as they
travelled to the South Bank to visit The Golden Hinde—a truly memorable
experience.
Equally, our Reception children continue to impress us with their progress
and enthusiasm as they move into their final term—where has the time
gone? Their own Big Bang Day was a delight for the senses, filling the
school with the glorious sweet smell of fruit as they made their very own
fruit salads.
We were also delighted to welcome our external School Improvement
Partner this week. During her visit, she toured classrooms, reviewed
learning, and spoke directly with our pupils. She shared some fantastic
feedback about the quality of our teaching and learning, the richness of
our curriculum, and the strong sense of focus and engagement in every
classroom. Our pupils’ behaviour for learning was particularly praised, and
rightly so.

What a week full of pride, progress, and promise.

SIGN OF THE WEEK

6  JUNE  2025  -  I S SUE  72T H
Lime Wood Primary

limewood_wood_primary

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

Thank you to Maaran’s mum who came
and spoke to Reception about the

Hinduism faith and the celebration of
‘Raksha Bandhan’ which celebrates the

bonds between brothers and sisters.
We are delighted that she will be

returning to speak to Y1 later in the
term also!

https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en


WE LOVE LEARNING
RECEPTION BIG BANG DAY
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Making
fruit 
salad!

Making
fruit 
salad!
yummy!yummy!



WE LOVE LEARNING Y1
BIG BANG DAY - TRIP TO GOLDEN HINDE
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Y1 thoroughly enjoyed
their trip to the

Golden Hinde to find
out all about Pirates!



W/c 2.6.25
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Hundred Acre Wood 
97%

Neverwood Forest
96% 

Faraway Tree  
92%

Baobab Tree 
95% 

ATTENDANCE KEY DATES

SAFEGUARDING 
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN TREE

STAR OF THE WEEK

LUNCHTIME AWARD

Great CURIOSITY shown
by the children during

their 
Big Bang Days - well

done!

Amanda, Diyasha, Kiyan,
Jessica, Richard, 

Pearl, Ethan Ja, Marvelous

Daniel, Feliz, Kaiden,
Oliver, Mayode, Harvey, 

Beatriz, Daania

Sonny, Feliz, 
Tae, Gabriel

9-13th June - Y1 Phonics
Screening Check all week 

13  June - Non-Uniform Day th

Donate a Bottle

The latest Keeping Children Safe in Education (KCSIE) guidance from the Department for Education continues to stress the
importance of educating pupils on how to stay safe online, including recognising online risks, managing privacy, and

understanding the impact of harmful content or cyberbullying.
We teach online safety as part of our PSHE and computing curriculum. However, we know that safeguarding is strongest

when school and home work together.
What You Can Do at Home:

Talk regularly to your child about their online activity and who they interact with.
Check privacy settings on apps and devices together to ensure information is protected.

Encourage responsible use of phones, gaming, and social media.
Use tools like Internet Matters or NSPCC’s Net Aware for up-to-date advice on apps, games and trends.

We encourage all families to review the DfE’s online safety guidance for parents here:
 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/child-safety-online-a-guide-for-parents

If you have concerns about your child’s online activity or experience, please reach out to our Designated Safeguarding
Lead, Miss Ingrams. 

Together, we can help ensure every child is equipped to navigate the online world safely and confidently.



COMMUNITY  
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  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with future
events and supporting the work of the school so that events

are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your community? Let the
PTFA know by emailing them: ptfalwp@gmail.com



  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

If you would like to host a stall at one of these
events, contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com
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Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with
all our latest news!

Proud to be part of

www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

Upcoming Non-Uniform Days
supporting our Summer Festival

Please donate if you can! 

6th June 2025 
Chocolate Tombola

Thank you for your 
donations today!

13th June 2025
Bottle Tombola 

Items can be handed to
staff on the gates or

directly to the school
office. 

http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

